
 COMMUNIQUE 

 

 FATCA CRS Unit: Phishing Email 

Members of the public are hereby informed that an email bearing reference to the 

Common Reporting Standard (CRS) Unit of the Mauritius Revenue Authority (MRA) 

is in circulation. The email which happens to be a phishing one, shows the CRS Unit 

as the sender (Fatcacrsunit@mra.mu) and it has the following as subject matter: 

“Your Invoice for billing period Oct 2018”, as per screenshot below: 

 

 
 

The MRA wishes to inform the public that such emails are fraudulent and that 

recipients are strongly advised to ignore same. Members of the public are also 

advised NOT TO CLICK OR OPEN any attachment therein, as it may contain a 

malware. 
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